Mr. Robert A. Steen, D. O., Secretary, Board of Osteopathic Examination and Registration, 307 Citizens National Bank Bldg., Emporia, Kensas.

Dear Dr. Steen:

I am enclosing herewith my check for \$5.00, the fee for renewal of licence, together with the yellow card which I have filled out.

When I registered for the meeting in Kansas City in April I asked for credentials to show my attendance, but they said that would be mailed by the secretary of the board. I have never practiced here, although I have been registered since 1912.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA:AH Bnc. Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.